GEORGIA MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]Atlanta is in the process of establishing a Regional Chapter. AAL co-founder, Krishauna Hines-Gaither, had the pleasure of meeting with local network friends, to fellowship and to discuss the particulars of establishing a chapter. AAL network friend, Euphemia Lewis, made reservations for the group at PF Chang's. The meeting was extremely productive. Euphemia Lewis and Tanya Hickson are looking forward to starting a GA chapter soon! At this meeting we discussed the following...
· AAL Goals for the year 
· Establishing a regional chapter 
· Year-long study abroad opportunities 
· Employment opportunities 
· Doctoral programs 
· Establishing AAL college chapters 
· Federal funding sources for AAL

